
RFQ FOR FINANCIAL CONSULTANT 
 

 

 

THE CITY OF HAMMOND, INDIANA, DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND 

DEVELOPMENT is requesting Statement of Qualifications for FINANCIAL CONSULTANT(S) 

to the Redevelopment Commission of the City of Hammond. 

 

The Scope of services to be performed by the successful bidder(s) under a one (1) year contract 

includes but is not limited to providing financial assistance in the areas of Tax Increment 

Financing, Housing Initiatives and Economic Development Issues. 

 

Proposals at a minimum shall include: Firms past experience 

      Proposed staffing for the work  

      Hourly rates/fee schedule 

      Familiarity with area 

 

Selection of consultant by the Redevelopment Commission is not based on competitive bidding 

but on the firm’s professional qualifications, experience and expertise of key personnel assigned 

to the projects.  The Redevelopment Commission reserves the right to reject any and all S.O.Q. 

and to award all or individual projects within the scope of work to comply with available funds. 

 

Further information is available from Anne Taylor, (219) 853-6508 ext. #8.  Submit five (5) copies 

of Statement of Qualifications with fee schedule for the above services by 4:00 p.m. local time on 

October 25th, 2024, to the Redevelopment Commission c/o Department of Planning and 

Development, 5925 Calumet Avenue, Suite #315, Hammond, IN  46320.  Submittals should 

clearly be sealed and clearly endorsed as “FINANCIAL CONSULTANT PROPOSAL.” 

 

 

THE CITY OF HAMMOND IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 

By order of the Hammond Redevelopment Commission this 1st, day of October, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

Tony Hauprich, President 

Hammond Redevelopment Commission 

 

 


